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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
Over the last two weeks staff and children seem to have all come down with bugs, coughs and colds. It has meant I have been 

teaching most classes and despite illness, it has been a pleasure to see the progress the children have made this term. The cold 

weather is forecast to return towards the end of the week so please do ensure your child comes to school with a warm coat, scarf 

and hat. 

Thank you to everyone that came along to the Christmas Fair last week.  A special ‘thank you’ to FOBSA, who work tirelessly to 

ensure these events are a success and offer invaluable support to the school. Approximately £2000 was raised!  

 

A polite reminder that bookings for the Christmas crèche must be made by this Friday, 8thDecember. 

 
Kind regards 

Miss K Aldred 

 
                                             

Carol Service Tuesday 19th December 2.00pm 

Rev. Andreas Sistig has invited us to a short carol 

service at St Anne’s on Tuesday afternoon. You are 

welcome to attend the short service but if you are 

unable to please note that the children will be 

performing the same songs at final assembly on 

Thursday 21st December. 

If you would like to attend please meet us at the 

church for a prompt start at 2.00pm 

 

Caretaker Vacancy 

We are currently looking for a caretaker to work 15hrs each week, 

starting after Christmas. The hours are 3.00pm -6.00pm but we do 

have some flexibility. If you would like further information please pop 

in and have an informal chat with Sally Jackson, School Business 

Manager. 
 

DIARY DATES 

12/12 – Year R Christmas Play at 10.00am 

13/12 – Year 1 Christmas Play at 10.00am 

14/12 – Year 2 Christmas Play at 10.00am 

19/12 – Christmas Service at St Anne’s at 2.00pm   

(Parents/family members invited) details to follow 

20/12 – Christmas Lunch/party 

21/12 – Final Assembly at 9.15am 

21/12 – School Closes at 2.00pm 

04/01 – School Closed for INSET 

05/01 – School Closed for INSET 

08/01 – School opens 8.45am 

 

 

 

 

 

  
Christmas lunch and Parties-Wednesday 20th 

December 

We will be holding Christmas lunch for all the children 

on Wednesday. This will be followed by year group 

parties. 

  

The children are invited to come to school wearing 

their own clothes on that day. 

 
 

School Garden Produce 

Year 2 children did a fantastic job of selling their homemade chutneys, 

jams and garden products at the fair. They raised an amazing £150 

which will be ‘ploughed’ back into the garden next year. 

There were a few jars left, which the children will sell at the upcoming 

Christmas plays, but if you would like to purchase a jar before that, 

perhaps as a Christmas present, please pop up to the school office. 

Each jar costs £3 and all monies raised will support the children’s 

gardening activities. 

Christmas Cards 

The children’s Christmas post box will be open and in the school 

reception area from Monday 4th December.  If your child would like to 

send their friends cards please ensure their full name and class name is 

written on the envelope. 

 

Attendance 

Our overall school % is 95.7%. Well done Year 2 for achieving 97% so 

far this year! 

 

http://www.bagshot.surrey.sch.uk/

